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Awards 

 

Stars of the Week  

Class 1 ς Lola N for showing so much interest in our class books each 

week and always making us smile. 

Class 2 ς Emma for always being a kind, caring and lovely friend. 

Class 3 ς Ava ς what a gem! Settled in well, friendly and hard working. 

Class 4 ς Lucy for 100% effort all week. 

Class 5 ς Lewis B for being a wonderful role model ς kind, hard working 

and helpful. 

 

Reader of the week Hand writer of the week 

Class 1 - Zach H  Class 1 ς Louie S 

Class 2 - Finlay E  Class 2 - Jude 

Class 3 - Phoebe  Class 3 - Noah 

Class 4 - Otis  Class 4 - Amelia 

Class 5 - Katie  Class 5 - Blake 

 

Birthdays 

Happy birthday to the following children 

 

Class 1 ς Juliet  

Class 2 ς Mia 

 

 
Half Term Diary dates 

 
Friday 2

nd
 February ς Class 1 Parent stay and Read ς 2.30pm 

Friday 2
nd

 February ς Class 4 assembly to parents. 

Thursday 8
th

 February ς PTA Valentine Disco 

Friday 9
th

 Feb ς End of half term 

 

Monday 19
th

 February ς New half term begins 

Wednesday 28
th

 February ς PTA meeting 

Thursday 1
st
 March ς World Book Day 

Friday 9
th

 March ς Fairtrade Coffee Morning  

Friday 9
th

 March ς Collective Worship in Church ς 2.45pm 

Monday 12
th

 March ς Class 3 and 4 trip to Magna, Sheffield 

Monday 12
th

 March ς Science Week 

Friday 16
th

 March ς Class 2 assembly to parents ς 2.45pm 

Monday 26
th

 March ς Parent Consultation Evening (3.45-5.30pm) 

Tuesday 27
th

 March ς Class 1 and 2 trip to Nell Bank in Ilkley 

Wednesday 28
th

 March ς Parent Consultation Evening (3.45-

6.30pm) 

Thursday 29
th

 March ς Easter Celebration in Church ς 2.45pm 

Thursday 29
th

 March ς End of Spring Term 

Tuesday 17
th

 April ς Summer term begins 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

We introduced DEAR (drop everything and read) last week and the children absolutely loved it. This is an opportunity for the children and adults to 

ǊŜƭŀȄ ŀƴŘ ǊŜŀŘ ŦƻǊ ǇƭŜŀǎǳǊŜΦ {ŀŘƭȅΣ ǘƘƛǎ ƛǎ ǎƻƳŜǘƘƛƴƎ L ŘƻƴΩǘ ǘƘƛƴƪ ǿŜ όŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀƴŘ ŀŘǳƭǘǎύ Řƻ ƻŦǘŜƴ ŜƴƻǳƎƘ and as a school this is something we 

59!wƭȅ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ƛƴǎǘƛƭ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΧΦǘƘŜ Ƨƻȅ ƻŦ ΨƎŜǘǘƛƴƎ ƭƻǎǘΩ ƛƴ ŀ ōƻƻƪΦ ¢ƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŎƻǳƴŎƛƭ ƘŀǾŜ ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛǎŜŘ ǘƘŜ ŦŀŎǘ ǘƘŀǘ our KS2 home reading 

ōƻƻƪǎ ŀǊŜ ǊŀǘƘŜǊ ŘŜǇƭŜǘŜŘ ŀƴŘ ŘŜŎƛŘŜŘ ǘƻ ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎŜ ŀ ΨōǊƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ōǳȅ ǎŀƭŜΩ in order to raise funds to improve it. They raised £148.75 and are planning 

a further sale during World Book Week in March. Well done. Talking of fundraising, I am amazed to be able to tell you that our Co-op charity total 

has suddenly jumped from approximately £39 to £609.19. Brilliant news!  

 

Reception and KS1 enjoyed a tennis session yesterday from Coach Adam from Ilkley Tennis Club. The cooking club also enjoyed preparing and eating 

fruit skewers. Some KS2 children had fun at a Drama, Dance and Music workshop at South Craven on Wednesday.  

 

Have a great weekend! 

Tim Whitehead 
Headteacher 

Parent View ς Action Required 
¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǘƘŀǘ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƭǊŜŀŘȅ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜŘ ǘƘŜ hŦǎǘŜŘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘ ǾƛŜǿ ǉǳŜǎǘƛƻƴƴŀƛǊŜΦ CƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǘƘŀǘ ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘΣ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ 
have a spare moment, it would be greatly appreciated. Your views are important and it is only when we work in 
partnership that improvements and adjustments can be made.  
 
Cƻƭƭƻǿ ǘƘƛǎ ƭƛƴƪ ŀƴŘ ŎƭƛŎƪ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ΨƎƛǾŜ ȅƻǳǊ ǾƛŜǿǎΩ ǘŀō ŀƴŘ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊΥ https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 
Please can you complete by Friday 9th February. Thanks 

 

 
 

  
 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

World Book Week Plansς 26.0218 ς 02.03.18 
 

Whole school competition ς To create a scene form a 
book in a shoebox. Please bring to school on Friday 2

nd
 

March. Parents are invited to view in the hall after 
school on the 2

nd
 March. Prizes for each class. 

 
Dress up ς Thursday 1

st
 March - Children are invited 

to dress up in non-uniform or as a character from a 
book of their choice. There will be a suggested 
donation of £1 for this and the proceeds will be 
donated to the School Council for updating the KS2 
home reading books.  
 
Reading Café ς More details to follow next week 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

CO-OP  
As you will be aware, our school has been chosen by the 
Co-op as one of the local charities it will support over the 

next six months. This means that 1% of what you spend on 
coop products goes to your selected charity. 

The current total in our Co-op charity fund is £609.19. I will 
update you with regular weekly totals. Let's keep this total 
rising. Please share with friends and family and ask them 
to support Kildwick School. This money will help improve 

our playground and outdoor facility. Thanks. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Clubs Week Beginning 5
th

 February 2018 
 

  

Monday 5
th

 February Handball ς KS2  

Tuesday 6
th

 February Handball ς KS1 

Tuesday 6
th

 February Geonauts ς KS2 

Wednesday 7
th

 February Cooking club ς EYFS / KS1 

Thursday 8
th

 February    Maths Club ς Y6  

Thursday 8
th

 February Gymnastics am  

Thursday 8
th

 February Mini Ringers ς 4/5/6  

 
 
 

             
 

 

 

Cancer Research Muddy in June 
 

Julie and Kathryn (mums of Thomas and Erin in Class 5) 

are taking part in a  5k cancer research muddy in June. 

Julieõs twin sister has recently been diagnosed with 

multiple myeloma and is  undergoing treatment at Leeds 

General Hospital.  They are raising funds to help try and 

find cures for this horrible disease which affects so 

many of our loved ones.  Any donation , however small , 

would be amazing to help towards a cure for this horrible 

disease.  Donations/sponsorship can be made via the 

following link:  

 https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/pa ge/julies -

race-for - life -885?   Thank you. 

 
 

Thank you all in advance x  

  

Julie and Kathryn  
 

 

DEAR (Drop Everything and Read) 

Change of Date 
Please note that the week before half term the EYFS / 
KS1 Cookery Club will take place on Wednesday 7th 
February NOT Thursday 8th February. This is due to the 
PTA Valentines disco being held on Thursday 8th February 
in the hall. Thank you.  

 
 

Peggy Wilson Trust ς Wildlife Garden Project 
Thank you to those who have already completed the questionnaire.  CƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǘƘŀǘ ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘΣ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ǎǇŀǊŜ ƳƻƳŜƴǘΣ 
it would be greatly appreciated. We would like to receive as many views as possible on this project, and if you know 
anyone who would be interested in completing a questionnaire please let us know. 
 
Cƻƭƭƻǿ ǘƘƛǎ ƭƛƴƪ ŀƴŘ ŎƭƛŎƪ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ΨƎƛǾŜ ȅƻǳǊ ǾƛŜǿǎΩ ǘŀō ŀƴŘ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊΥ https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 
Please can you complete by Friday 9th February. Thanks 

 

 
 

  
 

 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/julies-race-for-life-885?
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/julies-race-for-life-885?
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 


